
TOWN OF HARWICH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

January 19, 2021 

Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 83, § 10 and Chapter 295 of the Code of the Town of Harwich, the 
Town Engineer, acting as the Town of Harwich Stormwater Authority, will hold a Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2021, at 10:00 am. The meeting will be held VIA 
REMOTE PARTICIPATION ONLY. Access is available through GoToMeeting.com. 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/919783829

You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (408) 650-3123

Access Code: 919-783-829 

Daniel Serber of NextGrid, Inc. seeks a Local Stormwater Permit Application 
filed pursuant to the Town of Harwich Comprehensive Stormwater and Illicit 
Discharge Regulations to construct a ground mounted Photovoltaic Array with 
an accompanying stormwater management system. The property is located at 0 
Depot Road, Map 64, Parcel S-1. The property is only accessible via Mill Hill 
Road, Chatham.

All abutters and other interested persons are invited to attend.  For further information, 
please call the Town Engineer’s Office at (508) 430-7508.   

Griffin Ryder 
Town Engineer 
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